
SIT Notes October 21, 2013 

Attendees: Mrs. Cantafio, Mrs. Aldredge, Mr. Hart, Mrs. Long, Mrs. Hasty, Mrs. Guzman, Mrs, Dunn, 

Mrs. Barrows, Mrs. Lightner, Mrs. Klutz, Ms. Bolton, Mr. Spencer , Mrs. Wagner 

-Blue ribbon celebration 

-The team reviewed Shiloh Elementary 2013-2014 school improvement plan.   

  -reviewed four goals  

    1. Communication goal 

    2. Staff development goal  

   3. 21st Century systems operating efficiently (county goal, part of Advance Ed) 

  4. Reading goal  

-No parent concerns in today’s meeting  

-Teacher concerns were to have a schedule for call pictures what time of the day the class will be called. 

Mr. Spencer said he would work on that for the next time we have pictures.  

Administration  

       Homework hall- Students should do homework after they are done with what they are assigned.  

      Birthday Invitations- The whole class needs to get invitations unless it is a boy or girl party. Then all              

the boys or girls in the call should receive an invitation.   

Parent Surveys for 2012-2013 school year was discussed and reviewed. The school went down in all area 

but three.  

The team separated into groups to pick three items to add things to help improve the school for this 

year’s parent survey.   

The Team decided to add some things to the website, making parents aware of literacy and to educate 

parent on all the things that happen on a daily basis at Shiloh Elementary.  

-Mr. Spencer will e-mail Mrs. White to see how many surveys were sent back by our parents.  

Next meeting January 13, 2014  

Meeting adjoined.  

 

Note taker-Jessika Guzman 


